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EDITORIAL

It is my pleasure to be new Editor-in-Chief for the well-established 
and fast progressing Journal of Contemporary Medical 
Sciences. Also I wish to thank the previous editor-in-chief 
(Professor Abbas Bashi) for his support to the journal.This 
Journal is well indexed in Chemical Abstracts (CAS), Directory 
of Open Access Journals (DOAJ), EBSCO, EMBASE and 
Google Scholar with daily more than 500 visitors on the website.

We are inviting all respected researchers of different 
medical science specialities to publish their works in this 
Journal or IJPH.

For supporting the researcher & research activity, we have 
decided to waive the fees of the first paper publish in this 
Journal or the new Iraqi Journal of Public Health for the Iraqi 
post graduate students.

We are in Nab’a Al-Hayat Foundation for Medical 
Sciences and Health Care, keen to establish excellent 
relationship and collaboration with all Medical Science Research 

centres worldwide for developing high quality medical science 
& health care researches. 

The Nab’a Al-Hayat foundation’s activity was achieved 
two successful International conference for medical education 
and basic scientific researches in Iraq last year, and supporting 
students, in addition to that we designed mobile applications 
for vaccination to Iraqi children. We have planning to do the 
new 2nd international medical congress in 13-14-Sept 2017 in 
Karbala, Iraq.

We are welcoming any Medical research papers for 
publishing in our Journals with special consideration for 
postgraduate students in both Journal (JOCMS & IJPH)

Best Regards

Abbas Taher
Editor- in- Chief

Dear Respected Reader


